
Debris Pick Up
The Village of Bald Head Island provides no-cost vegetative debris pick up for debris created by property 
owners. The debris can be placed in front of your property, and Public Works staff will pick it up once you 
call to notify them. You must call Public Works at 910-457-5422 to schedule a pick up. Debris created by 
landscapers or contractors, however, must be dropped off at the Mulch Site on North Bald Head Wynd by 
the landscaper/contractor.
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